pipp ROAD TO SF

Dear Friends and Family,

Thank you so much for following along with us and our journey to reach the people of
San Francisco! We had some amazing meetings in the month of March. As we finished
up the missions conference at Eagle Heights Baptist Church in Missouri we made our
way to Kentucky. Where we had meetings with Immanuel Baptist Church, Tabernacle
Baptist Church, Grace Baptist Church, and Sturgis Baptist Church. We enjoyed our
time of fellowship with these churches. We had the opportunity to be at Sturgis’
missions conference. Where we met three other missionary families going to Brazil,
South Africa, and Hungary. While in Kentucky we had the time to have a family day and
tour the Ark Encounter before leaving for South Carolina. Calvary Baptist Church had
a missions emphasis for every Sunday in March. We were able to present our ministry
and fellowship with Pastor Cummins his church family. We are also very grateful for
the Sims family for hosting us while we stayed in South Carolina. After a month and
half of being on the road with all our winter clothing we were able to go home
(Mississippi) to unpack and relax for a week. We finished March at Heritage Baptist
Church in Alabama. We were able to share our burden for San Francisco and meet
other missionaries that were apart of the church. As we travel around to different
states and churches we can see that the Lord is working. He is faithful through it all.
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WHERE ITS ALL ABOUT JES! WHER Y BOUT JESIS

Moss Family:

e Tofill our 2025
calendar with meetings

o Safety while on the
road.

¢ Financial support from
individuals/churches.

e The people of San
Francisco.



